Form 2-18

Dear Parents:

Head Start teaches the safety program titled, “Talking About Touching, Personal Safety (TAT)”.  In this program children are taught safety rules to use in certain situations and with people.

The children will learn the following:
· recognize unsafe situations in their environment (fire, water, traffic, etc.)
· recognize possible unsafe situations involving people

· use their ability to say “no” to unsafe situations and touches

 that are unsafe or uncomfortable

· tell someone about unsafe situations and unsafe or 

uncomfortable touches

You are welcome to view the curriculum.   Feel free to call with any questions or concerns you may have.
Sincerely,

Center Manager
PLEASE Complete THE FOLLOWING AND RETURN:
Child’s Name:  









 YES, my child may participate in the TAT program.

 NO, my child may not participate in the TAT program.

Parent/Guardian Signature:                                              Date:  
______               
Updated: 05/11

